
Danielle Y SatherlPVlEDC 

0812012007 08:17 AM 

To Cynthia C JohnsonlPVlEDC@TCP 

CC 

bcc 

Subject Fw: Project 206-001 7 and P06-0017 Apn 1 10-020-08 - 
Chamy Lee 

Danielle Sather 
Administrative Secretary 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Phone: 530-621 -51 15 
Fax: 530-622-3645 
-- Forwarded by Danielle Y SatherlPVIEDC on 0812012007 08:18 AM -- 

Bob & Lianne Hoffman 
cblhoffman@sbcglobal.net> To bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us, bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us, 

0811 912007 08:30 PM bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us, bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us, 
bosfive@co.el-dorad0.ca.u~ 

CC 

Subject Project 206-0017 and P06-0017 Apn 110-020-08 - Chamy 
Lee 

Dear Sir 
My name is Robert Hoffman. My wife (Lianne Inouye-Hoffman) are both optometrists and have 

resided in El Dorado County for the last 12 years. The project listed above was approved by the 
planning commission and satisfies all of the county requirements as well as local CCR's.Regiona1 
infrastructure such as the Salmon Falls water tankhas also been contructed for the development 
of these areas. We are also familiar with the project area and are aware that there are a variety of 
parcel sizes. We believe this project would be a great asset to this area. 

If we could be of any other assistance please feel free to call us at 530 -672-01 5 1 or by using this 
email address. 
This item will be on the August 28,2007 agenda and would like to seek your approval to rezone 
and split this parcel. 
Thank you for your time and your consideration would be appreciated. 

Dr Robert Hoffman & Dr Lianne Inouye 








